
 

 

 
South Carolina Board of Barber Examiners 

Task Force Meeting 
June 13, 2022 11:00 a.m. 
Synergy Business Park  

Kingstree Building  
110 Centerview Drive, Conference Room 108  

Columbia, South Carolina 29210 
 

 

1. Meeting Called to Order 
 

a. Public notice of this meeting was properly posted at the SC Board of Barber Examiners office, 
Synergy Business Park, Kingstree Building and provided to all requesting persons, 
organizations, and news media in compliance with Section 30-4-80 of the South Carolina 
Freedom of Information Act.  
 

b. Rules of the Meeting 
 

2. Review and Discussion of Curricula for Registered Barbers and for Master Hair Care Specialists 
 
Chairperson Paul Robinson called the meeting of the S.C Board of Barber Examiner Task Force to 
order at 10:50 a.m. Other Task Force members participating in the meeting included: 
 

 Christopher Javis 

 Melissa Jones Horton 

Other persons in attendance included: Theresa Brown, Administrator; Mary League, Advice Counsel; 
Robynn Devine, Staff; Jennifer Stillwell, Staff; and Jessica Veerapen. 

Mr. Robinson brought everyone up to date for the purpose of the meeting. Mr. Robinson stated that the 
consideration of reassigning the 420 hours for OJT then discussion ensued.  

The Task Force discussed potential changes to the OJT and Barber School Curriculum. Topics 
addressed included; maintain the 1920 hours for OJT and 1500 for Barber School, considering 
reassigning 420 hours for OJT, determining exactly which curriculum areas will the 420 hours be 
added, using the Candidate Information Bulletin (CIB) and the breakdown for the areas of safety and 
sanitation and sciences, test preparation, instructors assisting with student decision making and training 
affidavits. 

Mr. Robinson stated that everyone should bring their proposal to the next meeting which will be virtual. 
Ms. Theresa Brown stated for everyone to email their proposals to her so that it will be up on the screen 
during the virtual meeting. Mr. Robinson stated that everyone submit their recommendations by June 
27, 2022. The Task Force agreed to bring their proposal to present and discuss at the next meeting. 
Virtual meeting will be scheduled for August 8, 2022.  
 

3. Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourn at 11:16 a.m. 
 

 

 

 


